

SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

100 Maple Avenue, Shrewsbury, MA 01545 Tel: 508-841-8400 Fax: 508-841-8490 schools.shrewsburyma.gov



Joseph M. Sawyer, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Margaret M. Belsito Assistant Superintendent Student Services Amy B. Clouter
Assistant Superintendent
Curriculum, Instruction, & Assessment

Patrick C. Collins Assistant Superintendent Finance & Operations Jane O. Lizotte, Ed.D.
Assistant Superintendent
Community Partnerships & Well-Being

Barbara A. Malone Executive Director Human Resources

March 31, 2020

To: School Committee

From: Joe Sawyer

Re: Extended School Care tuition for Fiscal Year 2021

Dear School Committee:

At your meeting on March 18, 2020, Karen Isaacson, Director of Extended Learning, presented her recommendation for an adjustment to the tuition for the Extended School Care program for the 2020-2021 school year, i.e., Fiscal Year 2021. Her recommendation is for a 7.0% increase to the tuition rate.

I concur with Ms. Isaacson's recommendation, and I ask that the School Committee vote to approve the following suggested motion:

That the School Committee vote to adjust Extended School Care tuition by an increase of 7.0% for the 2020-2021 school year.

I look forward to answering any questions you have regarding this recommendation at our meeting on April 1.